
 

 

NOTICE TO UTILITY CUSTOMERS 

 

 
Pursuant to House Bill 859, which became effective September 1, 1993, the City of 

Plainview may not disclose an individual’s address, phone number or social security 

number if the customer requests that the City of Plainview keep the information 

confidential.  The customer may rescind the request for confidentiality at any time by 

providing the city with written permission to disclose this personal information.  There 

will be no charge for this service. 

 

 

Besides federal and state agencies and other utilities, customer names and addresses are 

regularly provided to:  (1) Local churches; (2) Plainview Chamber of Commerce; (3) 

Area-wide telephone directory; and (4) other persons and groups as requested. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 
 

 

 

If you desire confidentiality, complete this form and return it to Finance Department: 

 

 

 

I, ____________________________, request that my address, phone number and  

 (name - please print) 

 

Social security number is kept confidential by the City of Plainview Water Utility Dept. 

 

 

 

 

_____________________ _________________________________________ 

Date    Signature 


